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It has been another busy week of remote learning. Students, parents and teachers are 

doing a terrific job and I encourage you all to continue to support each other as best you 

can. It has been quite a difficult time for everyone, however I have noticed that most 
students have settled into their new routine and are working hard on their assigned 

learning tasks. I have been really impressed with the instructional videos teachers have 

been putting together to explain the learning to be undertaken each day. It is a great use 
of technology and makes the learning requirements really easy to understand. I thank 

you all for your feedback to teachers about how to improve the learning required of 

students each day. You may have noticed teachers trying to increase the range of 
activities to be completed which aren’t necessarily heavily focussed on the curriculum. 

We have put together some whole school activities for students to participate in each 

Friday. Tomorrow’s activity is to do an activity with your favourite pet, take a video or 
photo and send to your teacher. If you don’t have a pet or you are learning on-site, you 

will be able to use your favourite teddy or toy to complete the task. I thought I would 

join in with this task as well, so here is a picture of my favourite pet, our dog, Jess. She 
is a golden retriever who likes to lay flat on her back and have her belly scratched. She 

also likes to find smelly things to roll in which doesn’t make her very popular at home. I 

look forward to seeing all of your pets tomorrow. 
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8th May Molly Firth turns 12 
9th May Eddie Lambourn turns 10 

11th May Elsie Pinch turns 7 
 

Name:  Zara Pattinson 
 

Grade: 6 
 

Favourite subject: Maths 
 

Favourite sport:  Netball 
 

My favourite thing about 
remote learning is: I don’t like 
remote learning, I would like to 
be at school. 

When we don’t have to social 
distance any more I am most 
looking forward to: Playing 
sport and hanging out with my 
friends. 

 

Olive is writing facts about spiders that she learned from an information 
video. Well done Olive. 

 

Remote Learning 

 

Mother’s Day 
 

 
We would like to wish all of our school 
mum’s a very happy Mother’s Day for 
Sunday. We hope you are able to 
enjoy time with your family doing 
something special. 



 

Remote learning 

The 3/4s did some fun hands on science experi-
ments this week.  
-Destiny with ‘Floating Egg” 
-Chloe with ‘Snow Fluff’  
- Reeve with ‘Storm in a glass’ 
- Ryder and Sophie 

3/4 Science  
experiments 

Darcy has made a diorama to show the effects 
that a bushfire has. This is just one element to a 
big research project all the grade 5 and 6’s are 
undertaking. Fantastic effort Darcy. 

 

Mrs Sweeney has been very pleased to see 
some great art pieces coming through. 
Adam has drawn a fabulous Sea Turtle. 


